
Te Kura accepts short-term registrations over the 
summer break for students who require a few 
credits to achieve their NCEA goals.
 
With access to a device and connectivity, you can 
study anywhere, anytime, and at your own pace.
 
A list of the standards and subjects offered can be 
found on our website. Our qualified teachers are 
available online to support you with your studies. 
 
Don’t let a few NCEA credits stop you from going on 
to further study, training or employment in 2021.

Te Aho o Te Kura Pounamu 
Freephone: 0800 65 99 88
Website: tekura.school.nz/summerschool
Email: summerschool@tekura.school.nz

Top up your NCEA credits – 
Study online

23 November 2020 Registrations open
21 December 2020 Courses open (from midday)
2 February 2021  Registrations close
10 February 2021 Last date for submissions to 

count towards your 2020 
Record of Achievement.

Key Dates:


